Greenock Morton Football Club
Annual General Meeting
18th April 2024, Cappielow Park supported by Dalrada Technology

Present from GMFC – Graham Barr, Michael Harkins, Sam Robinson (all Directors), Alistair Joyce (Secretary)
Apologies – John Laird (Chairman) Dale Pryde-MacDonald (General Manager)

1.) GB opened the meeting by welcoming attendees online and in person, whilst vote sheets were distributed to the in-person attendees. 5 apologies from Shareholders who could not attend.

2.) Point of order raised by Gordon Ritchie in that the club where late in having the meeting and expressed his dissatisfaction. The Board asked if anyone else shared this concern to which no other shareholder in attendance did and were satisfied the meeting could go ahead.


3.) Directors report read by GB. Current season explained on/off the field and several plans for next season explained (Dougie Imrie contract, flat purchase). MCT praised for their efforts so far this season and for their continued support of the club. Backroom staff improved and Club Strategy outlined for 2024-2027. Supporters thanked once again for their continued support.

4.) Finance report read by MH. Youtube video advertised for a more in depth look into the current financial position. MH explained the Accounts for year to 31st May, 2023 are the first full years accounts under community ownership. £70k profit explained and Dalrada/MCT financial support praised.

5.) No proposed amendments submitted. Administrative change proposed by the Board to be made in section 29.1 of the Articles to change wording to “Morton Club Together” instead of The Well Society. Passed.

6.) Re-election of Graham Barr as Director of GMFC for a further three years. Passed.

7.) No other competent business to be discussed. The meeting was closed with thanks to those who attended and was followed by an informal Q&A session.

